
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosemary Heights Purdy’s fundraiser 

It’s that time of year again when we look to the upcoming 

holiday season and indulge in all things chocolate! Stock up on 
chocolatey treats for your family, friends and of course yourself 

as well. All proceeds of this PAC fundraiser will go toward 
upgrading our aging school computers. Orders will be sent 

home with your child the week of Dec 13th.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ordering is easy.  Click on the link below, 
enter your email address and click “Join 

Campaign“ and start shopping on 
Marketplace. Our Campaign number is 59499 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1257592-86441 
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